

9/9/2025

12:00pm

Attendance- Dr. Oban, Mustafa, Rachael, Tavia, and new parent Sarah

Unable to hold an actual meeting, but we had an overview and update.

Update from Dr. Oban-

Open House feedback was positive; 6th grade part to be moved to a larger area next year; no need to attend two events; Late Start feedback has been positive- not too many students waiting around, bus schedule has been positive; a challenge with the busing system waiting for buses at the end of the school day; MAP testing has begun; High Reliability School, level 3, "the most successful schools do these things..." only secondary school within BPS with this level.

Maggie- Raffle - Maggie to follow up on the raffle permit. Then we can add to the newsletter

Bethany- First teacher meals are Oct. 13-14 so will need to plan for that.

Brittany- Husky Hope Proposals- table until the next meeting, Communications sent a request for digital cameras x4 and FACTS requested dishes etc. for cooking and sewing. Dr. Oban said he would send out the information and we could possibly vote via email?

Mustafa - Financial Report - \$13,809.72, after paying for Open House bills. Just about 1200 students total.